November 22, 2019

Central Beach Alliance

Phil Thomburg

Parks and Recreation Director
100 N Andrews Ave.

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33301

REF: Naming of Park Property Located at 3000 E Las Olas Blvd.

Dear Director Thomburg,

Please be advised that at the Central Beach Alliance’s November 22, 2019 General Membership
Meeting, a discussion and a vote was taking on the naming of park property located at 3000 E
Las Olas Blvd.

I am pleased to report that the membership unanimously voted in favor of the recommendation
made by the City of Fort Lauderdale Park and Recreation Department as “Las Olas Oceanside
Park™.

Sincerely,

William W. Brown
President

Email: Carl Williams, Deputy Director
Steve Glassman, Commissioner District 2
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